Sarah Wile

City of Aurora

Planning & Business Development

15151 E Alameda Pkwy #2300

Aurora, CO 80012

Re: Tributary Master Plan — Letter of Authorization

Dear Ms. Wile,

This letter authorizes Suburban Land Reserve, Norris Design, and Redlands on behalf of Property Reserve
Inc. (Property Owner) to make the required planning, engineering, and entitiement document submittals for
the Tributary Master Plan.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact any member of the
development team as listed in the Letter of Introduction.

Sincerely,

By, i %/“
Name: T/vl/ ya @f;m( /
Title:  Viee ~ Presilert




